
MROQC UPDATE April 10, 2020



UPDATES 

COVID 19
•BCBSM Guidance
•Resources

June 12th Collaborative-Wide Meeting
2020 Audits
Support 



COVID 19-BCBSM GUIDANCE

The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on Pay-For-Performance (P4P)/Gold Card/CQI-VBR scores and case 
volumes will be addressed at a later date between BCBSM and MROQC

BCBSM understands the need to redeploy abstractors to meet the internal clinical care needs of your 
department and/or site. Abstractors that are redeployed to assist with COVID-19 clinical care needs must be 
communicated to Melissa Mietzel via the Attestation for CQI Data Abstractor Reassignment document

Please make all attempts to reassign vs. furlough an abstractor that cannot be redeployed to meet clinical 
care needs. There is a special CQI-wide COVID-19 project that currently needs abstractors!  

For additional information on staffing and other items, please reference the BCBSM CQI 
Guidance & Documents

mailto:hillmel@med.umich.edu
https://www.mroqc.org/members/external-resources/covid-19-resources
https://www.mroqc.org/members/external-resources/covid-19-resources


COVID 19 RESOURCES ON THE MROQC WEBSITE

https://www.mroqc.org/members/external-resources/covid-19-resources

These resources will be kept 
up to date.

If you have resources you’d 
like to share with your fellow 
MROQC members, please 

send them to Melissa Mietzel 

https://www.mroqc.org/members/external-resources/covid-19-resources
mailto:hillmel@med.umich.edu


JUNE 12TH, 2020 COLLABORATIVE-WIDE MEETING

While an effort will be made to hold all virtual 
MROQC working group calls as scheduled in the 

coming months, 
the MROQC Coordinating Center has made the 

decision to cancel the in-person June 12th 
collaborative-wide meeting.



2020 AUDITS

We will be delaying the start of the 2020 MROQC audits to July* 
*subject to change as the pandemic continues

 All 2020 audits will be conducted remotely 



CONTACT US! 

The MROQC Coordinating Center will be working remotely for the foreseeable future. 

Thanks to technology, this will not impact the support we are able to offer our sites and 
we will continue to be available as a resource to help members navigate this difficult 

situation. 

Contact us at support@mroqc.org

mailto:support@mroqc.org
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